PUBLIC NOTICE



NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the next General Elections for the Incorporated Village of Head-of-the-Harbor for officers will be held on March 18, 2015.

The following offices are vacant at the end of the current official year and are to be filled in such election and the terms thereof:

One (1) Justice- for a full term of four years.

Two (2) Trustees – for a full term of two years each.

Dated:  November 16, 2014
INC. VILLAGE OF HEAD-OF-HARBOR

Margaret O’Keefe

Village Clerk

